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17 March 2022 

 

The    Appointment of THAC International Advisory Board 

Dear  Dr. João Ribeiro-Bidaoui, Member 

 

Thailand Arbitration Center (THAC) is pleased to congratulate you 

for the appointment as the Member for THAC International Advisory Board. 

This shall be effective from the date of announcement 15 th March 2022 till 

31st December 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Dr. Pasit Asawawattanaporn 

Managing Director 

 

 

 

 

 


